
John Mayer Says He’s ‘Quite
Happy’ Dating Katy Perry
By Meghan Fitzgerald

According to UsMagazine.com, John Mayer said, “I’m happy in
all aspects of my life. I’m very happy in all aspects of my
life.” Mayer and Katy Perry  have been a couple since June of
this year. Although they went through a brief break, they have
been going strong for a couple months now. The loving pair can
be  seen  spending  their  weekends  together  as  reported  by
EOnline.com.

How do you know if your partner makes you happy?

Cupid’s Advice:

You will immediately know if your partner makes you happy, it
is a feeling you can’t deny. The feeling you get when you’re
together triumphs every other aspect of life, and your worries
wash away. You will automatically know if your partner makes
you happy when you’re together.

1. They’re all you think about: You know you have found the
one person who makes you happier than sunshine when they’re
all you can possibly think about. You wake up and immediately
want to know what they’re doing and want to be around them.
You think about your future together and how you wish to spend
every weekend from there on.

2. Butterflies: You know you’re partner makes you happy when
you have constant butterflies when they’re around. You get
nervous when you’re around them yet, want to be around them
and them only. You will never want to get rid of these feeling
as long as you two are together.

3. Sex: All the emotions and feelings which go towards the

https://cupidspulse.com/44459/john-mayer-happy-dating-katy-perry/
https://cupidspulse.com/44459/john-mayer-happy-dating-katy-perry/
http://www.usmagazine.com/celebrity-news/news/john-mayer-on-dating-katy-perry-im-quite-happy-2013301
http://www.eonline.com/news/383603/john-mayer-is-quite-happy-dating-katy-perry


love making, makes the sex incredible! When you make love with
someone who truly makes you happy, it means so much more. No
matter the age, or how long you and your partner have been
together, if you two make each other happy, the sex will be
spectacular.

Does your partner make you happy?


